## PTO Meeting Minutes Monday, October 5, 2015-6:30 PM FLE Cafeteria

President, Abby Doherty, called the meeting to order at 6:32 PM. Board members present were: Heather Eckstein, Lori Holt, Amanda Hill and April Sloan.

9 members were also present.

Minutes from the September 2015 meeting were read and approved.

Treasurer's report was read and approved.

Heather announced that approximately \$900 in Raider Gear was sold at the football game on Septmeber 18<sup>th</sup>.

**Old and New Business:** School Carnival will be October 10<sup>th</sup> from 5-8 PM. Tickets are due October 7<sup>th</sup>.

Volunteers are still needed for set-up and tear down.

Silent auction donations, snack items and pop are due October 8<sup>th</sup>.

Oriental Trading order was placed in the amount of \$1342.

Halloween parade and classroom parties will be October 29th at 1:45 PM

**Requests:** Mrs. Siebuhr requested \$200 for the purchase of 80 pairs of safety goggles for the 4<sup>th</sup> grade to use during science projects and labs. Unanimously approved.

Box Tops/Ron's receipts/toner cartridges are being accepted. Please make sure that the Box Tops have not expired and the Ron's receipts are dated between September 1, 2015 to March 31, 2016.

Raider Gear will be available for purchase at the school carnival on October 10<sup>th</sup>.

Board of Education meeting is October 12th at 6:00 PM

Early release is October 14th at 12:45 PM

No School on October 19th

Parent/Teacher conferences will be held October 28th and 29th

School Skate is October 29th from 6-8 PM

No School on October 30<sup>th</sup>

**Communication Reminders:** monthly newsletter, website <u>www.frontenacpto.com</u> and facebook Frontenac PTO (group)

Floor was opened for questions and or requests-Darci Spear announced that \$5987 in Box Tops have been turned in. The top 3 classes at this point are Mrs. Restivo (1033), Mrs. Murray (709) and Mrs. Osborn (692).

Heather made a motion to donate all remaining school supplies to Sally Neville for use. Seconded and passed.

Amy McPherson volunteered to take over the school supplies for the 2016-17 school year.

Abby Doherty adjourned the meeting at 7:18 PM